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CLERK’S ALERT  
 
 
Superior Court Clerk Fee Schedule Revisions 
 
The Clerk’s Office has updated the fee schedule for 2024 based on the fee changes 
approved by the King County Council.  
  

• Expedited clerk services will change from $30 to $40.   
  

• Participation in the clerk’s office continuing legal education program will 
change from $200.00 to $250.00. (KCC 4A.630.050)  

  
• Preparing and providing working copies to the court will change from $30 
to $40 per submission.   

  
These fee changes are effective on January 1, 2024.  
  
The complete schedule of fees can be accessed at:    
https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja/courts-jails-legal-system/courts-financial/fees-
payments.  
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